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I am concerned about the cat curfew as there seems to be no information about how this will 
be handled. As the founder of a homeless outreach, we have many homeless people who 
have beloved fur babies who spend a lot of their existence with the person they live with. 
Being outside of 4 walls and there is no other option than this. Any legislation around needs 
to be fair for all people with beloved fur babies. If there is no housing for the person then 
there is no housing for their fur baby, do not punish people and their pets for being left 
homeless 


